GMS, INC.
CONSULTING ENGINEERS
611 NORTH WEBER, SUITE 300
COLORADO SPRINGS, COLORADO 80903-1074

TELEPHONE (719) 475-2935
TELEFAX (719) 475-2938

EDWARD D. MEYER, P.E. KEN L. WHITE, P.L.S.
ROGER J. SAMS, P.E. DAVID R. FRISCH, P.L.S.
GREGORY R. WORDEN, P.E. MARK A. MORTON, P.E.
THOMAS A, McCLERNAN, P.E. JASON D. MEYER, P.E.

January 10, 2013

Mr. Wes Weaver, President Via Email to: wes@weavercm.com
Weaver Construction Management, Inc. No Hard Copy to Follow
c/o Garney Construction

7911 Shaffer Parkway

Littleton, CO 80127

Re: Harold D. Thompson Regional Water Reclamation Facility (HDTRWRF)
Lower Fountain Metropolitan Sewage Disposal District (LFMSDD)

Dear Wes:

Reference is made to your shop submittal identified as follows:

Submittal No.: 11317-001A

Date of Submittal: January 7, 2013

Title: Submersible Well Pump SWP-1

Specification Section: 11317

Manufacturers: B/W Controls; Ametek; Regency Wire & Cable; CentriPro;

Grundfos Model 5SQ05-90; Cresline Plastic Pipe Co., Inc.
The referenced submittal has been stamped "No Exception Taken". Our comments are as follows:

1.  We acknowledge receipt of the additional submittal review comments provided by Weaver
Construction Management, Inc. (WCMI).

2.  Grundfos Model 5SQ05-90: No Exception Taken
3. Nylon Air Line Tubing, Part No. TN70: No Exception Taken

a. Per the project's Specifications, the air line tubing is to be Vi-inch inside diameter (1.D.)
nylon air line. The additional submittal review comments indicate it is a %-inch outside
diameter (O.D.) air line.

b. Inasmuch as we take no exception to the use of the Ys-inch 1.D. air line, it is preferred that
the Y-inch 1.D. line be provided and request the supplier of the air line determine if the V-
inch 1.D. line is available for use.
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Please call if you should have any questions.

Sincerely,

David R. Frisch, P.L.S.

DRF/Ime

ec (letter only):
Mr. Jim Heckman, Manager, LFMSDD, [fmanager@I/fmsdd.org
Ms. Cindy Murray, Office Manager, Fountain Sanitation District, fsdistrict@fsd901.org
Mr. Jeff Burst, Project Supt., Weaver Construction Management, Inc., jeff@weavercm.com
Mr. John Jacob, Project Mgr., Weaver Construction Management, Inc., john@weavercm.com
Mr. Adam Roeder, Weaver Construction Management, Inc., aroeder@weavercm.com
Ms. Solange Huggins, Project Engineer, Garney Construction, shuggins@garney.com

cc: Mr. Jerry Miller, Resident Project Representative, GMS, Inc.
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